Alabama State Board of Podiatry

2777 Zelda Road Montgomery, Alabama 36106
Telephone: (334) 420-7237 Fax: (334) 263-6115

Board Meeting Summary
April 17, 2020
2:00 a.m.

The Alabama State Board of Podiatry held a virtual meeting today, to conduct regular business,
with Chair Garnett calling the meeting to order at 2:00 p.m. After roll call, the Board approved
the minutes from its lanuary 17, 2020 meeting and received a quarterly report from the Executive
Director and Administrator. Mr. Warren presented Rule 730-X-3-.12 — Risk and Abuse Mitigation
Strategies by Prescribing Podiatrists for final adoption which passed and now will be certified.
Mr. Warren presented a Rule for Application for Spouses of Active Duty Military Personnel for
adoption and the Board moved and approved this rule to be filed with Legislative Reference
Service for promulgation. The Board discussed the impact of COVID 19 on obtaining continuing
education hours due with October 2020 renewal applications, the June Podiatry Law Exam,
Telemedicine and a request to relax the Scope of Practice for prescriptions, but no additional
action was taken regarding these matters.

Chair Garnett announced that the next scheduled meeting was for Friday, July 17, 2020, at 2:00
p.m. There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:31 p.m.




